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CIRCULAR NO.05 OF 2014:  DRAFT COMPLIANCE MONITORING TOOL

Reference is made to Circular 03 of 2014: Review of the Compliance Monitoring Tool issued in March 

2014.

Written submissions were received and reviewed by the National Credit Regulator (“the NCR”) and a draft 

compliance monitoring tool compiled. The draft compliance monitoring tool is attached hereto for your 

review and further written submissions if any.

Prior to the finalization of this review process, the NCR will conduct workshops with debt counsellors on the 

final compliance monitoring tool.  Dates for these workshops will be communicated in due course. 

Further written submissions must be sent to Morris Maluleke at mmaluleke@ncr.org.za  on or before 

Thursday, 17 April 2014.

We thank you for your participation and contribution to this process.

Further enquiries may be directed to Morris Maluleke on 011 554 2789 or mmaluleke@ncr.org.za  

Draft Compliance 
Monitoring Tool 

Disclaimer: 

While the NCR has taken reasonable care to ensure the factual accuracy of this circular, it cannot guarantee such 

accuracy especially with regards to future events. Accordingly, NCR does not accept any liability for damages incurred 

by any party as a result of decisions or actions taken on the basis of information supplied in this Circular.


